
               

            

             

           

            

                       

                    

  
 

  

10th December 2020 
  
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Friday 18th December will be the final day of the Autumn term.  In previous years, we have run a cinema 
trip on the last day of term, but clearly that isn’t possible this year.  Instead students will remain in their 
tutor group to watch a film and take part in a quiz.  Students will be expected to arrive at their usual 
allotted time.  
 
Break time will be extended to 30 minutes, and food will be served from the canteen.  Students eligible 
for free school meals will not need to pay for the food served.  The times for these breaks are shown  
below: 
 
Year 7  10.45 - 11.15 
Year 8  10.15 - 10.45 
Year 9  10.30 - 11.00 
Year 10  10.00 - 10.30 
Year 11  11.00 - 11.30 
 
Students will be dismissed at 12.15pm, with year 11 leaving slightly later at around 12.20pm to ensure a 
safe and staggered exit.   
 
Students will not be expected to wear school uniform, in return for a donation of £1.  We ask that 
students do not come to school inappropriately dressed or displaying any offensive slogans.  They must 
still wear their lanyards and a mask.  
 
Finally, I would like to thank you for your support during this extraordinary term and also wish you and 
your family a peaceful and healthy Christmas period.  Term starts again for all students on Tuesday 5th 
January.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr J Mellor 
Headteacher 
 


